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In 2019 the Firefighters Club held a Ball to have fun and raise money for our Shrine Hospital in Boston.  Shown above is
Paige a Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Child presenting a check for $3.000 to the Dignitaries at our Shrine Hospital in Boston.
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Za-Ga-Zig Feetprints 

   Welcome to the middle of 2020!  I want to reach out and thank every
Past Potentate, Noble, Lady and friend that has offered words of en-
couragement as we navigate through pandemics, civil unrest and the
passing of Nobles and dear friends.
   Za Ga Zig has been devastated with the recent loss of Nobles and I
ask, that as you read this, take a moment and remember all who have
been called by the Great Architect of the Universe.  We pray for their
families and share in their memories.
   May and June were turning points for Za Ga Zig and we look for-
ward to making Za Ga Zig financially strong.  In the following pages
you will find some of the strategies we have put into place to ease the
burden on the Nobility.  Asst. Rabban Randy Weldon will be introduc-
ing some additional incentives also.  Current we have set up a recur-
ring payment system that Nobles can break down their dues pay-
ments in segments, at your choice and have it automatically deducted
from a designated account.  This system is used by Imperial and a
number of Shrine Centers are using the service.  I know there was
sticker shock, we get it however, if you break it down to a monthly
amount it is less than 20.00 a month to belong to the greatest Frater-
nity in the world.  We are committed to working for the betterment of
the Shrine.
   A dues increase is not the cure and it does not eliminate the need
for fundraising for the General Fund.  2021 will continue to present
new challenges to the Nobility and leadership.
   We are working on opening up the Shrine Center, we are monitor-
ing the requirements and capacity guidelines, and our sole concern is
for the safety of our members and guest.  It will require added sanita-
tion and adhering to recommendations by the State.  Opening up comes
with an additional cost as supplies are limited and the need for volun-
teers to assist in the decontamination.  If we do not have the neces-
sary help to clean and disinfect the facility it will limit our ability to
open.  I am asking units and clubs who regularly meet at the Shrine
Center to help with this task.  We do not have employees to perform
these tasks.
   As we open up for regular Stated Meetings, there are capacity limi-
tations, we currently could accommodate approximately 150 Nobles
at a meeting.  We also realize that some may not feel comfortable or
safe in attending meetings.  We will continue to use the Zoom applica-
tion to allow more Nobles to participate and help reduce travel.  I
encourage each of you to participate and become part of the decision
making process.
   Finally, in order for Za Ga Zig to recover from a devastating year we
need every Noble to participate.   The future of Za Ga Zig is in our
hands.

Yours in the Faith,
Craig Matzke



Membership Raffle
Ill Sir.Craig Matzke, 2020 Potentate

   As I sit and write these articles, it seems as all I do is talk
about raising money.  Well isn’t that what we do, to keep our
Temple and Philanthropy strong?  One way to keep our Temple
Strong is to ensure our Legacy and Fraternity.  This year we
are offering a LIFETIME MEMBERSHIP RAFFLE.
   Never pay dues again!  For only $20.00 per ticket, you have a
chance to never pay Shrine Dues again!  We are only selling
250 tickets!  IF you are the lucky winner, you will get your Za-
Ga-Zig Dues Paid for LIFE, Imperial Assessment Paid for LIFE,
Hospital Assessment Paid For LIFE!
   Ok, Ok, we have heard, “I am not going to live that long or I
am already a Life Member!”  Well, have we got a deal for you,
the winner of the Raffle, has a choice, Lifetime Dues, Gift the
Lifetime Dues to another member or take a $2000.00 cash pay-
out.  Winner’s Choice.  For a chance to win, see any DIVAN
Member.  This raffle is open to the public.
   Winners are responsible for all taxes; proceeds are to benefit
the Za-Ga-Zig Shrine and donations are not tax deductible.

Happy Birthday Nobles!
   What a great way to spend a Sunday afternoon, celebrating a
birthday!  Six times a year, your Shrine Temple celebrates the
Birthdays of our Nobles!  Each and every year, each Noble re-
ceives an invitation to a Birthday Celebration.  Best part about
this everyone can attend, friends, family and anyone else you
would like to invite.  All you have to do is RSVP, let us know
how many will be attending and the kitchen crew will prepare a
meal second to none.  This year the menu is phenomenal so,
join us and celebrate.  Nobles you will receive an invitation in
the mail for your designated date, call into the office with your
reservation, number of guests and meal choices.  Invited Birth-
day Nobles are free and Guests meals are only $15.00 per per-
son and you can’t get a better value anywhere!  Here is your
entrée menu for 2020 prepared by Illustrious Sir Doug Miller
P.P. and Chief Aide.  In addition, you get to hear the melodious
sounds of the Elected Divan sing Happy Birthday!

MAR/AUG - August 9
Steak or Chicken Alfredo

SEP/OCT - October 18
Steak or Shrimp Scampi

NOV/DEC - December 13
Steak or Ham

   Join US!  Enjoy what YOUR Shrine has to offer YOU!

Important Please Read
Craig Matzke, 2020 Za Ga Zig Shrine Potentate

   In 2019 we implemented the mass email system to enhance
our communication with the Nobility.  We have met with some
success however; we need more Nobles to use this service.  As
we have recently discovered that our world is changing daily
and information and connectivity will aid in how we manage
and navigate through those changes.
   I am asking you to go to your Za Ga Zig Shrine Website,
www.zagazigshrine.org, to sign up for those emails.

FISH FRY

5:30 – 7:30 p.m.
SHRINE TEMPLE

$10.00 adults • $6.00 children 12 & under
Hand Breaded & Fried Fish, Just Like The Good Ol’ Days

 Raffle
need not be present to win



Dues Update
   We want to be as clear as
possible to the Nobility about
the approved dues increase
and Life Member Status.
   First, Life member Status
and rates are dictated by Im-
perial.  They have a minimum
amount that we can assess for
Life Dues and a maximum that
can be assessed by a Temple.
Since we have taken no action
to change the requirements I
want to outline them so every-
one is clear.  Here are the for-
mulas.
   If you are under 65, cur-
rently the Life Dues are as fol-
lows.
20 X 65.00 = 1300.00 Za Ga Zig
Shrine Dues
30 X 30.00 = 900.00 Imperial
Per Capita
30 X 5.00 =150.00 Annual Hos-
pital Assessment
   If you pay all three, the total
is 2350.00.  You may pay one,
two or three.  However, if you
only choose to pay the Za Ga
Zig dues you are still respon-
sible for the Annual Per Capita
and Hospital Assessment and
you will be billed annually for
those items.
   If you are 65 or older, cur-
rently the Life Dues are as fol-
lows.
10 X 65.00 = 650.00 Za Ga Zig
Shrine Dues
30 X 30.00 = 900.00 Imperial
Per Capita

Greetings from your Assistant
Rabban Randy Weldon

30 X 5.00 =150.00 Annual Hos-
pital Assessment
   If you pay all three, the total
is 1700.00.  You may pay one,
two or three.  However, if you
only choose to pay the Za Ga
Zig dues you are still respon-
sible for the Annual Per Capita
and Hospital Assessment and
you will be billed annually for
those items.
   The above tables are good
until October 1, 2020 when the
new dues notices will be sent
out.  At that time, new tables
will be created reflecting the
dues increase that was just
voted in by the membership.
   In addition, we spoke about
a system that allows you to
setup a monthly payment plan
so you don’t have to pay the
full $200.00 at once.  You can
access WebFez at https://
webfez.shrinenet.org/ to access
your information.  You will be
required to have your dues
card to provide your member-
ship number.  Once you have
created your login, you will go
to a main page.  On this page,
Click on the icon that says My
Record.  At the top of the page
that opens will be a link to Set
up Payment Plan.  When you
click on that button, you can
set up a plan to pay your dues
Quarterly, Monthly, or Yearly.
It will then ask for your infor-
mation to make the payments.
You must be current on your
dues for this to work.
OR, you can utilize the follow-
ing information to access the
payment plan site:
   The new webpage is here
https://www.zagazigshrine.org
/dues/
   You can also get to the dues
page by going through the drop
down menu on our main page
“About, Dues”
   If you have any questions
please call Recorder Ill. Sir
Steve Green for clarification.

SHRINE OFFICE HOURS
9:00am to 3:00pm

Monday-Friday

   With great honor I announce the return of the 2020
Firefighters Ball. However, before I get to the 2020 details, I
want to tell a little about the 2019 ball. In 2019, a great group
of Nobles and their Ladies thought it would a fantastic idea to
put together an event to focus on fun, get Firefighters involved
and raise money for our Shrine Burn Hospitals, and we man-
aged to accomplish all three. With the help of the committee
members Scott & Danielle Adams, Jason & Dia Fenton,
Jeremiah & Jenniffer Allen, Lance and Sunnie Palmitier, Craig
& Janice Matzke, Diana Corbin, Katie Gambrell, Tom Sherman
& Mara Meisterberg, Paige (Shrine Child) & Shelly (Paige’s
Mom), West Des Moines Fire Chief Craig Leu, and Des Moines
Fire chief John TeKippe we were able to plan a great event.
Fourteen Fire and EMS, Law Enforcement, and First Responder
agencies were represented, and we were able to raise $3,000 for
our Shrine Hospital in Boston.  I’ve included the picture of Paige
presenting the check in Boston.
   For 2020, we are planning on having the Firefighters Ball
again on the 3rd Saturday in October, which is October 17th. Tick-
ets are $50.00 each and are available on our website
www.zagazigshrine.org/ffball. This year we have the same goals
and are off to a great start with the help of our 2020 committee
members Scott & Danielle Adams, Jason & Dia Fenton,
Jeremiah & Jennifer Allen, Lance and Sunnie Palmitier, Cheryl
Klocko, Tori Long, West Des Moines Firefighter Mike Feekes,
West Des Moines Fire Chief Craig Leu, and Des Moines Fire
Chief John TeKippe.  Ticket are open to everyone and we are
hoping to raise even more this year for our burn hospitals. The
event will be catered by Great Caterers of Iowa and the band
will be Haywire.  Come out and join our area Firefighters and
First Responders for a classy night of fun.

Firefighters Club News



Circus Committee
Steve Green, P.P., Circus Chairman

   The Circus Committee has had only one meeting so far, basi-
cally due to Covid. We hope to get back with more details soon.
We are still in negotiations on several aspects. I am sure you
have heard about moving the venue, and the date, of the Cir-
cus. There are several options open to us and as always we want
to bring a class Circus to our members and to the public. We are
also really trying to tighten up the costs associated with bring-
ing the Circus to us, for a more profitable event. SO please one
important way to help is to buy your tickets. Give them away,
sell them or use them but PLEASE pay for them. We have 7
members this year who used their tickets but have still not paid
for them.  Keep in mind that if they get used and not paid for,
we still must pay a commission to the Fairgrounds for them.
Thank you all for your support in the past and the upcoming
71st Annual Circus.

In Memorium
Black Camel

(with dates of initiation)

                       

BLACK CAMELS 

Franklin Arbs 10/25/1977
Gary Bender 06/12/2004
Max Bowman 11/13/2004
Dennis Carlson 01/12/1990
John Carns 06/12/2004
Kevin Christensen 12/16/2013
Gary Dahlberg 11/12/1986
David Dean 10/05/1994
Dean Flummerfelt 11/19/1962
Jeff Lammert 11/17/1966
Richard Osborne 09/29/2016
Larry D. Petersen 09/29/2016
Narman Reeves 04/19/1964
Robert C. Stouffer 11/13/2004
Guy Willson, Jr 04/28/1978

Stated Meeting Changes
Craig Matzke, 2020 Za Ga Zig Shrine Potentate

Illustrious Sirs and Nobles All,
   It is necessary to amend our original Stated Meeting and No-
bility Meeting Schedule.  This is being done to better inform
the Nobility and to be able to conduct business in a timelier
fashion in these difficult times.  We have been granted tempo-
rary permission by Imperial Sir Jeff Sowder to hold Stated Meet-
ing by electronic means.  This will be new to many and I hope
that we can help each other with the technology.  This is being
done to comply with government regulations during this pan-
demic in social distancing and gathering in large groups.  Our
number one priority is the health and safety of everyone.  With
that said we are facing deadlines on certain critical decisions
that must be presented and decided on by the Nobility, this is
the path we must take.

Amended Stated Meeting Dates for 2020
July 14th * August 4th

September 1st * October 6th
November 3rd * December 1st

Za-Ga-Zig Hole in One
2020 Schedule

July 12 - 8:30am
Co-Ed, Toad Valley, Pleasant Hill

Aug 30 - TBD

Must be present to win in drawings - One ticket per player.
One player from each team must be present to win prize

money.  Money not claimed goes back to the
Hole In One club.  Prizes given at course unless stated.

All Outings ar $65.00 per player
Food & Prizes at Course
Shotgun Start - 4 person

Co-ed Unless Noted
Best Shot Format

CALL or TEXT your team in at
least 7 days prior to

VP Tom Robbins
515-974-9369

LOST IN THE DESERT . . . . . . . . .
The U.S. Postal Service has returned mail marked as
“undeliverable as addressed” for the following Nobles.

Please contact Steve Green, P.P., Recorder at the Shrine Office
at 967-3000 if you know anything about these Nobles.
NOTE: Bulk Mail is not forwarded to winter addresses.

Bryan K. Baxter
1416 S 7th St. Oskaloosa IA 52577

Andrew L. Christensen
5457 County 50 NW, Hackensack, MN 56452

John Economos
1701 Campus Dr, Unit 1430, Clive, IA 50325

Craig W. Hansen
10625 NW 74th Place, Grimes, IA 50111-1089

Paul Hatcher
518 Scorpio St., Mission TX 78572

Steven F. Jacobsen
616 Hilltop Drive, Sac Cty, IA 50583-2433

Gerald Kinney
2625 Vine St, Bldg B, Apt 213, West Des Moines IA 50265

Robert McAlpin
1001 W. Gardner St, Show Low, AZ 86901

Verland McColly
3602 NE 5th St, Ankeny IA 50023

Kenneth V. Nelsen
114 S. Ankeny Blvd. Ankeny, IA 50021

Brian Nelson
3920Maquoketa Dr. Des Moines, IA 50311

Michael D. Rockhold
2024 Teal Lane, Holts Summit, MO 65043-2627

William M. Zilm
13 Laid Lane, Glenwood Springs CO 81601





Fez-B Club
By Dan Baker

   Food for thought for all Nobles: As you may have heard, the
dues for 2021 are going to increase substantially. Very few people
have mastered the art of accepting change. If you are one of
those Nobles, please read the following:
   While the lies we are creating begins within, our choices af-
fect more than just ourselves. The way we react to things cre-
ates waves of energy that move outward like ripples on a pond,
influencing other Nobles around us in small and large ways.
We should make consciously connected choices knowing that
the positive energy we create moves outward into the rest of
the Nobility. Before we react to any negativity, I encourage ev-
eryone to pause, take a breath and use this moment for reflec-
tion. Choose to be centered, live on purpose, and contribute to
the love and peace that only the Nobility can provide.
   Covid-19 has been devastating to our fraternity. However,
things are beginning to return to somewhat normal at this time.
The Fez-B Shrine Club Ladies Nite Dinners will resume under
recommended guidelines in that we will encourage social dis-
tancing wherever possible and will ask that everyone sign in on
attendance sheets for contact tracing, should it become neces-
sary.
   The July 15 Ladies Nite Dinner will be Sweet Corn and Bolo-
gna hosted by Nobles Dan Baker and Dean House.
   The August 19 Ladies Nite Dinner will be Chicken and all the
trimmings by Noble Dan Brogden and Lady Cyndi.
   The September 16Ladies Nite Dinner will be Iowa Chops and
all the trimmings hosted by Noble Dan Baker and Lady Deb.
*Please RSVP for this dinner no later than September 111th to
515-432-5490.
   If you have missed out, mark your calendar for the 3rd Wednes-
day of every month in 2020! You will not go away hungry or
dissatisfied.
   Please remember that the regular Fez-B Club Meetings are
always held on the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 8:00pm follow-
ing the Mirza Lodge meeting in Ogden.

Electronic Meetings
Craig Matzke, Potentate

   Since the start of the pandemic we have been struggling with
how do we stay engaged with members and get the crucial
business done.  We came to the conclusion that Zoom was the
way to go.  Imperial Sir Jeff Sowder granted, through General
Order #2 and #3 for Temples to use electronic meeting through
the end of his term.  We anticipate this will continue, to Imperial
Sir Smith’s term as well.  We have met the requirements as
outlined in the General Orders.
   I also know that there are some of our members that have
limited access and experience with technology.  I am asking to
help a Brother out and share your knowledge and expertise so
they can participate.  Until such time as capacity restrictions
are limited, this is the only way we can guarantee access to all
for Stated Meetings.
   There are complexities to having electronic meetings and I
want to thank, Noble Jason Fenton and Noble Scott Adams for
taking the lead on assisting in monitoring the meetings.  Nobles,
Jeremiah Allen, Cris Muser and Chris Palmer have also stepped
up to ensure that I can recognize those who wish to speak.
   Our first meeting, we had concerns as Nobles were confronted
on how they voted.  We are using a system now that provides
anonymity to votes even, to the Potentate and monitors.
   There are always barriers and obstacles to a Noble attending
or participating in Stated Meetings.  WE are trying to remove
those barriers and obstacles in accordance to Imperial General
Orders. One of our primary goals this year was to inspire a
passion to participate.  This is one more way to participate in
making Za Ga Zig Strong!
   Don’t let the rumor mill dictate your decisions, participation
and hearing the conversations will drive our success.  I know
that many remember the glory days of 8000 members.  Our
society has changed, our Nobility has changed and we must look
to the future and focus on what Za Ga Zig will look like in the
next 50 years and work towards a sustainable and obtainable
solution.
   Please make a commitment with me to preserve the foundation
that has been laid and make our Fraternity grow and make Za
Ga Zig Strong!

Please send all information
to Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Temple

DEADLINE FOR THE
SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER

ISSUE  IS  MONDAY,
AUGUST 10th

2021 ZA-GA-ZIG
CALENDAR

The 2021 Za-Ga-Zig Calendar
is now available for
Units and Clubs to

schedule your 2021 events.

Call the Shrine office and
talk to Carolyn to schedule.



To Our Shriners and Ladies             June 2, 2020
   It is an exciting time for Shriners Children’s!  We want to
share this excitement with you and provide you with updates
and information that we feel are important for you to know.•
•  We are moving!  We are happy to report that the move to our
new Woodbury, MN location is on target!  All appointments
scheduled for June 29 and future will take place at out new
location:  215 Radio Dr, Suite 100, Woodbury, MN 55125
•  New name:  Our name is now Shriner’s Children’s!  In-
cluded you will find a letter from Imperial Potentate Jeffrey
Sowder and Chairman of the Board of Trustees Jerry Gantt with
additional details about the name change.
   We are hospitals.  We are Clinics.  We are research.  We are
surgical centers.
   We are medical education.  We are family.  We are Shriners
Children’s.
•  Fast Track Video Visits:  Virtual clinic appointments are
available for existing and new patients with Shriners Children’s
providers.  Patients are able to connect with us from the safety
of their home through their phone, tablet or computer.
•  COVID-19 Coronavirus Response:  We had previously asked
patients to reschedule non-urgent appointments.  We are now
able to welcome back into the clinic, with the following restric-
tions based on CDC patient safety guidelines.  Included with
this letter you will find transportation guidelines for Shrine
Drivers.
•  If you or the patient and family you are transporting have
had flu-like symptoms, sore throat, shortness of breath, sudden
loss of taste or smell, or come in contact with someone who is
positive for COVID-19 within the past 2 weeks, please contact
our staff before coming to your scheduled appointment.
•  Everyone entering our building is screened for COVID-19
symptoms, including reading their temperature.
•  Only the patient and one guardian will be allowed in the
building, as well as in Shrine transportation vehicles.
•  Social distancing of 6 feet or more must be maintained.
•  All visitors over 2 years of age are required to arrive wearing
a mask.  If you arrive without a mask, we have some available
for your use.
Outreach Clinics:  We hope to resume our outreach clinics
this summer and will communicate our plans as they develop.
Camps & Events:  All camps and events scheduled for July
have been cancelled.
   As always, we are grateful for the support from all of our
Shriners, Ladies and friends.  As soon as we are able, we plan
to host a celebration at our brand new Shriners Children’s build-
ing in Woodbury where we will continue our amazing history of
serving children and families from the Midwest.

Sincerely,
P.P.  Roger J Robinson, Chairman, Board of Governors

Shriners Children’s Twin Cities
Direct:  320.420.8142   Email:  rogerr60@gmail.com

Charles C. Lobeck, Administrator
Shriners Children’s Twin Cities

612-596-6111   Email:  clobeck@shrinenet.org

Recorder News
Steve Green, P.P.

   Brother Nobles, what a strange couple of months that we have
gone through. Unfortunately we have lost some great members
to this Covid. But we are still here and need to carry on for their
memory.
   The 2021 Dues will increase to $200.00 ($165.00 Temple Dues,
$30.00 Imperial Per Capita and $5.00 Imperial Hospital As-
sessment). I want all members to know their options.  First off
by this writing we still have 145 members that have not paid
there 2020 Dues. Please Brothers if you have a problem or need
assistance reach out to any of the Elected Divan for help. We do
not want to lose anyone. You joined your Masonic Lodge and
the Shrine for a great reason.
   If you are under 65 you can have a Lifetime Dues Member-
ship in Za-Ga-Zig for $1,300.00.  If you want to have Lifetime
Imperial Per Capita you would owe $900.00 and if you want to
have Lifetime Hospital Assessment you would owe $150.00. You
can pay all three for a total of $2,350.00 OR you can pay any
one of the three. If you are over 65 your Za-Ga-Zig Lifetime
Dues Membership in Za-Ga-Zig would be $650.00. The other
Imperial Per Capita and Hospital Assessment remain the same.
   With the new Za-Ga-Zig dues increase, this would be a great
option. But again, totally up to each Noble. There are a few
more options on paying dues, but as of now they are not in place,
so watch for future announcements.

UPCOMING EVENTS
* JULY *

Jul 2-9 Imperial Session - CANCELLED
Jul 3-5 Good Guys Golf Carts
Jul 4 Independence Day-Office Closed
Jul 14 Stated Meeting
Jul 19 Hot Rods Car Show

* AUGUST *
Aug 4 Stated Meeting
Aug 9 Mar/Aug Birthday Dinner
Aug 29 Southgate Rainbow Car Show

* SEPTEMBER *
Sep 1 Stated Meeting
Sep 2-5 CSSA - CANCELLED
Sep 7 Labor Day - Office Closed
Sep 12 Chocolate Auction
Sep 16 Stag Chicken Feed
Sep 17 Zag Trax Cavatelli Dinner
Sep 18 Sportsman’s Fish Fry
Sep 19 Oriental Band Chili Cook-off
Sep 25 Auxiliary Chicken Noodle Dinner
Sep 26 Fall Ceremonial
Sep 26 Golf Cart Appreciation



Sportsman’s Unit Fish Fry Has Been Rescheduled
By Paul Freeman

   The Fish Fry has NOT been cancelled. Rather it has been rescheduled to Friday, September 18th. See our ad in this month‘s
FEETPRINTS for details.
   With the new normal being “social distancing,” we are going to try something new- “curbside to go.” We anticipate this becoming
a regular feature at all future unit and club dinners.
   Running late getting home to get the family? Don‘t feel like cleaning up after work and going back out? Afraid someone might
still have the “Covid Cooties?” We have you covered- just pull around the east side of the temple and follow the circle drive around
to the west side of the temple. Stay in your car and order your dinners and deserts to go. Easy… safe… convenient.
   Please do your best to support ALL unit and club fund raisers.

July 2020
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 

Mini Bikes/Klassy 

Chassis 

2 

Dir Staff/Hole One/

LOH 

 

3 

JUL Y 4-Office 

Closed 

 

GOOD GUYS 

4 

 

 

- - - - -  
GOLF CARTS 

5 

Zag Trax 

 

 

GOOD GUYS 

6 

 

 

7 

 

 
Public Relations 

8 

 

 
Adams Co-KKups/N 

Valley Pacers & Club 

9 

 

 
Arab Patrol/Bowlers 

10 11 

 

 

 

Mobile Nobles 

12 13 14 

STATED MTG 
 

Dips/Fez-B/Hillbillies 

Sandrunners/Story Co 

15 

Antique Trac/FF 

16 
Ambassadors/RR 

Calliope/FTD/HDads 

Hot Rods/PGuard/ 

17 

 

18 

 

 
 

Marshalltown Area 

19 

HOT RODS 

CAR SHOW 

20 21 

5x80/Isettas/Lucas 

Co/Marion Co. 

 

 

22 

Sportsman/Greeters 

23 

Clowns/K.Nobles/OB 

Trikes 

 

 

24 

 

25                          

 

26 27 

Warren County 

28 29 30 

 

31 

1st Lady’s BD 

 

GOLF CART DRIVERS ~ GOOD GUYS CAR SHOW 2020
Call the Shrine Office at 515-967-3000 to sign up to drive

                             GOLF CART DRIVERS

g p
FRI, JULY 3 Shift: 8:00am-1:00pm Shift:  1:00-6:00pm

 SHIFT FULL 6 DRIVERS NEEDED
SAT, JULY 4 Shift: 8:00am-1:30pm Shift:  1:30-7:00pm

 4 DRIVERS NEEDED 6 DRIVERS NEEDED
SUN, JULY 5 Shift: 8:00am-12:00pm Shift: 12:00-4:00pm

 5 DRIVERS NEEDED 7 DRIVERS NEEDED
20 drivers needed for each day, 10 drivers per shift (2 shifts per day)

*Need 2 drivers to come in at 7:00AM each day to help Vendors



Howard “Pat” Myers 1981
Billy Joe Handsaker 1986
Roy E. Boyd 1993
Larry R. Lewellin 1994
James E. Greenhorn, Jr. 1996
Jerry A. Sellers 1999
Jack B. Gethmann 2001
John P. Miller, Jr. 2002
Thomas D. Wood 2003
Robert L. Williams 2004
Jack R. Lane 2005
Norman D. Vander Zyl 2006
Thomas W. Robbins 2007
Daniel C. Willson 2009
Garry R. Wahman 2010
James R. Osterquist 2011
Michael D. Des Planque 2012
Steve J. Fedler 2013
James E. Hunt 2014
Steven R. Green 2015
Stephen J. Hall 2016
Richard B. Corbin 2017
E. Jay Coon 2018
Doug Miller 2019

ZA-GA-ZIG
LIVING PAST POTENTATES

Social Hour 5:00 pm • Dinner 6:00 pm
Nobles with March thru August

Birthdays eat FREE - Guests $15.00

Call the Shrine Office at 967-3000
with your Reservation by

Noon, Wednesday, August 5
(NO RESERVATIONS WILL BE TAKEN AFTER THIS DATE)

Choice of
Choice of Steak or Chicken Alfredo,

Baked Potato, Vegetable,
Salad, Roll & Butter, Dessert

BIRTHDAY DINNER
for

MARCH thru AUGUST
will be held on

Sunday, August 9



Za-Ga-Zig Email Addresses

Carolyn Shannon, Office Manager – cshannon@zgzia.org

Steve Green, P.P., Recorder - sgreen@zgzia.org

Dave Hansen, Treasurer - dhansen@zgzia.org

Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Web Site - zagazigshrine.org

Za-Ga-Zig Email News - zgznewsupdates@gmail.com

Za-Ga-Zig Mass Email Updates - zgznewsupdates@gmail.com

Za-Ga-Zig Business and Professional Directory
REAL ESTATE

Nigel Chapman Real Estate Team
(Broker Associate @ RE/MAX Precision, DSM)
Buy or sell real estate with us anywhere in the USA
or refer a friend & 5% of my commission will be
donated to Za-Ga-Zig.
    Nigel Chapman …………...........................515/321-8094

SIDING, ROOFING & REPLACEMENT
WINDOWS

Aluminum Distributors Inc.  •  706 E 2nd Street, DM  •  50309
    Nicholas Van Patten …...515/283-2383 or 1-800-383-2318

TELEPHONE EQUIPMENT & SERVICE

Rankin Communications Systems  •  5444 NW 96th St
    Johnston, IA  •  50131-2230
    Bob Rankin ……............................................515/986-5654
    bobrankin@rankincom.com

TWO-WAY RADIOS

Electronic Engineering Co.  •  1100 Keo Way, DM  •  50309
    Mark Clark, Bill Cronin ……...........................515/283-1100

Please Support Our
Advertisers  •  Thanks!

AUTO BODY SERVICE

Howard R. Martin Auto Body Service  •  3700 SW 61st St. DM
       Howard E (Buss) Martin.............................515/243-2451
         Fred Vasey, Brad Vasey

TMC Auto Body  •  410 S Garfield St  •  Carlisle
       Craig Peters..............................................515/989-2798

FINANCIAL SERVICES

TruBank  •  ww.trubank.bank  •  Keith Welling
   1401 North Jefferson, Indianola, IA 50125…..515/961-5880

IMPRINTED SPORTSWEAR

T-Shirts, Sweatshirts, Jackets, Hats–Fast Service/Competitive
    Jim Natzke ……………..................................515/210-3388

PHOTOGRAPHY

Christian Photo * 6721 Douglas Ave. * Des Moines * 50322
     Home Movies to DVD
    Dick Christian ………….................................515/270-8030

NOBLES

This classified section is reserved for
Businessmen who are members of the
Mystic Shrine. It is a very excellent place
to list their goods and services. Many of
the Nobility refer to it faithfully when con-
sidering the purchase of products. Why
not list your firm along with the other
businesses shown?

PLEASE NOTE

The following charges are made for the
Business and Professional Directory.

1.  $55.00 per year for 2-line listing

2.  More than 2 lines - $25.00 for each
                additional line per year

To place an Ad
Contact the Shrine Center Office

(515)967-3000

REGULAR BOXED ADVERTISING
IN THE FEETPRINTS

1 ¼ “ high x 3 ½” wide -$20.00 per mo.
2 ¼ “ high x 4 ½ “ wide-$40.00 per mo.
3 ¼ “ high x 5 ½ “ wide-$60.00 per mo.
One-Half Page          -$140.00 per mo.



August 2020
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 
 

2 

Zag Trax 

3 4 

STATED MTG 
 

Public Relations 

5 

Mini Bikes/K Chassis 

6 

Dir Staff/Hole One/

LOH 

7 8 

RENTAL (5/30) 

 

Mobile Nobles 

9 

MAR-AUG 

BD DINNER 

10 11 

Dips/Fez-B/Hillbillies 

Sandrunners/Story Co 

RO Beavers 

12 

Adams Co-KKups/N 

Valley Pacers & Club 

13 

Arab Patrol/Bowlers 

 

 

14 

 

 

 

15 

Marshalltown Area 

 

 

 

16 

 

 

 

17 

 

 

 

18 

5x80/Isettas/Lucas 

Co/Marion Co. 

 

19 

Antique Trac/FF 

 

 

20 

Ambassadors/RR 

Calliope/FTD/HDads 

Hot Rods/PGuard/ 

21 

 
 

 

22 

RENTAL (5/17) 

FOREST 

 

 

23 

 

 

 

 

24 

Warren County 

25 

 

26 

Sportsman/Greeters 

27 

Clowns/K.Nobles/OB 

Trikes 

28 29 

SOUTHGATE 

RAINBOW  

CAR SHOW 

30 31      

September 2020
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 

STATED MTG 

 
Public Relations 

2 

Mini Bikes/K.Chassis 

 

 

 

3 

Dir Staff/Hole One/

LOH 
 

 

 

4 

 

 

 

 

5 

RENTAL 

 

 

6 

Zag Trax 

7 

LABOR DAY 

OFFICE 

CLOSED 

8 

Dips/Fez-B/Hillbillies 

Sandrunners/Story Co 

9 

Adams Co-KKups/N 

Valley Pacers & Club 

10 

Arab Patrol/Bowlers 

11 

DO NOT RENT 

12 

CHOCOLATE 

AUCTION 

 
Mobile Nobles 

13 14 15 

5x80/Isettas/Lucas 

Co/Marion Co. 

16 

STAG CHICKEN 

FEED 

 
Antique Trac/FF 

17 

Zag Trax Cavatelli 

Dinner 

Ambassadors/RR 

Calliope/FTD/HDads 

Hot Rods/PGuard/ 

18 

Sportsman  

Fish Fry 

 

19 

Oriental Band 

Chili Cook-Off 

 

 

20 21 22 

 

23 

Sportsman/Greeters 

24 

Clowns/K.Nobles/OB 

Trikes 

25 

AUXILIARY 

CHICKEN NOO-

DLE DINNER 

26 

Fall Ceremonial 

& Golf Cart 

Appreciation 

27 28 

Warren County 

29 30    


